
Dear Tennis Families, 

Hello, and welcome to the Fairfax Club Estates (FCE) Tennis Summer Program.  My name is 

Jennifer Carpenter, and this is my fourth year coordinating the FCE Jr. Tennis Team. Sadly, 

Christine is stepping down this summer and she will be greatly missed! Kelly Lucero has 

graciously agreed to help this year – thanks Kelly! Coach John Myers and his son Steve will 

be returning as our coaches. They both have many years of coaching tennis under their 

belts and are fabulous with the kids. John and Steve make the summer program fun while 

teaching great skills and strategy.  We are so happy to have them returning!!!!!  If you 

would like to register, I have enclosed a registration form. We will be holding an open-

house registration at the pool on Saturday, May 12th from 2:00-4:00 along with the swim 

team. If you are not able to make the open-house registration, please feel free to place an 

envelope with your registration form and check: payable to John Myers in my mailbox at 

5584 Ann Peake Dr. no later than Friday, June 1st. I plan to order t-shirts by then too since 

there is a two-week turn-around. If we have less than 12 orders, we will not order this year. 

 

Pre-season lessons will begin June 11th and June 12th.  
 
Our program is open to children ages 6-18 of all abilities. Only rising 1st grade and higher 
will be eligible to enroll this year.  Classes will be grouped primarily by age/grade, but the 
coaches may make a different placement if deemed necessary.    
 
Pre-Season Lessons: 

1st - 3rd grade: Monday, June 11th from 4:00-4:30. 

4th - 6th grade: Monday, June 11th, from 4:40-5:10. 

Middle and High School players:  Tuesday, June 12th from 4:00-5:00. 

Regular summer lessons will then be held on Monday, Tuesday, and Thursday mornings 
each week, beginning Monday, June 18th and continuing through July 24th (weather 
permitting.) Times will most likely be: 

8:45-9:15 -- 8 & under*          9:45-10:45 -- 9-12yrs        10:45-11:45 -- 13-18 yrs 
*this group may be divided into 2 groups with the second group meeting at 9:15-9:45 

Match play will be offered once again through the Northern Virginia Tennis League.  
Matches will take place on Wednesday mornings only.  Players will be selected prior to 
each match by the coaching staff. Our party will be held after our last match on 
Wednesday, July 25th around 1:00 p.m.   



Lastly, I will be ordering t-shirts with two different options. You can pay with cash or 
check made out to Jennifer Carpenter. Please indicate the size, color, and material 
you would like to order. Tear off the bottom of this letter and return with payment.  
If we do not have 12 orders, I will return your payment. 

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions (jcarpenter100@msn.com / 615-
957-1871).  We’re looking forward to the 2018 season!   

If you do not want any more e-mails, please let me know and I will remove your 
name from the distribution list. 

Thank you, 

Jennifer Carpenter 

 

 

T-Shirt Order   

 

Name:_____________________________________________________________ 

 

Circle Size: 

Youth Small    Youth Medium    Youth Large 

 

Adult Small    Adult Medium     Adult Large 

 

Check what kind of t-shirt. 

Reg. poly/cotton blend Tee  __________________  $10.00 

Wicking Tee ___________________________ $12.00 

 

Circle Color:  Hot Pink   or    Teal 

If ordering more than one shirt, just make a note of the color next to the size please. Thanks! 
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